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19th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Questionnaire for Parents – July 2022 
 

As a school, we are continually striving to provide the very best experiences for our pupils and families.  We would 

appreciate you sharing with us what you consider we do well, in addition to what we could do even better.  Your 

views are important to us and careful consideration will be given to them. 
 

This year, school has been open to all pupils since September, however, during this time we have still had to follow 

Covid measures and limit activities.  Having parents in school to join us for activities and events is what we greatly 

missed during the last couple of years but, thankfully, we have been able to welcome you back into school this 

term.  Thank you very much for coming in to watch our children perform so well in their Class Assemblies – they 

were absolutely brilliant and it was the first performance in front of an audience for many of our children.  Year 2 

parents have attended Reading Café sessions.  Sports Afternoon was enjoyed by many of you. The LWSA were able 

to reintroduce the Summer Fair, Cake Stalls and Book Stalls and are now operating a School Uniform Exchange.  
 

Please consider the broad curriculum we offer such as themed weeks (Science Week, International Week, Healthy 

Week, Walk to School/Road Safety Weeks), Internet Safer Internet Day, World Book Day, music tuition with a 

Music specialist peripatetic teacher (Years 1 to 5), swimming lessons for pupils in Years 3 to 6, Bikeability sessions 

for Year 6 pupils, Rugbytots and PE lessons with sports coaches for cricket, tennis, tri-golf and rounders.  The 

Year 4 worked collaboratively with the Museum of Zoology on the Butterfly Project.  Year 6 were visited by ‘STEM 

in the Fens’ – a chance to find out about robotic arms and how they are used in keyhole surgery.  Visit our School 

website (News Section) which highlights some of our other events. 
 

Please return the completed questionnaire to the School Office by Friday 22nd July.   
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor  

Headteacher 


